Quinn-Willingham, Laura

From: Corina Williams [mailto:CWILLIA1@oneidanation.org]
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 10:02 AM

To: Purdie, Michael

Subject: Re: Follow-Up to June 21 Letter

Mr. Purdie,

Contact information to the Haudenosaunee standing committee :
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>>> "Purdie, Michael" <Michael.Purdie@nre.gov> 8/7/2012 7:20 AM >>> (/b olance
Ms. Williams,

Thank you for your June 21 letter (attached) indicating that the Oneida Tribe of Indians of Wisconsin has no current
concerns with respect to the Bell Bend Combined License Application review. In the letter, you indicated that the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff should consult with the Haudasaunee Council in order to gain a further
understanding of potential cultural resources impacts to other Wisconsin Tribes.

In order to ensure that the NRC is contacting the correct Council, could you please provide us with the contact
information (including mailing address) for the Haudasaunee Council?

If you have any additional questions or comments, please contact myself or Laura Quinn-Willingham at (301) 415-2220.
Thank you,

Michael Purdie
(301) 415-0244





